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2019 SCHOLARSHIP
NOW OPEN

Union Printers Home Foundation is excited 

to announce that our application window for 

2019 scholarships is NOW open! UPHF is a 

free opportunity for all eligible CWA 

Printing Sector families. We are a non-

profit dedicated to furthering the 

advancement of educational opportunities. 

 

 The application window is open from 

February 1- May 15,2019. 

All scholarship winners will be selected 

on June 1, 2019.

February 1, 2019


